PUBLIC NOTICE

Under the Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to
Information) (England) Regulations 2012, Notice is hereby given that the following item
will be considered at the meeting of the Cabinet on Wednesday 10" March, having not
previously appeared on the Forward Plan:

1. Proposed Suggitt’s Lane Footbridge

This item could not reasonably wait until the next ordinary meeting of Cabinet because although
dialogue has continued with Network Rail, all dialogue has been subject to funding. Funding has
recently been confirmed by both Network Rail and Department of Transport to facilitate this
scheme. To cause delay would have a detrimental affect on the project timeline and critical path
for implementation. General Exception will permit an indication of support from the Council which
will give Network Rail confidence and also enable public and stakeholder engagement.

Therefore these items will be considered under the General Exception rules, as laid out in
the Regulations.

The Chair of the Economy Scrutiny Panel was informed as required under the
Regulations, on 1t March 2021.

ROB WALSH
CHIEF EXECUTIVE
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